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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

GSLUP Application for Government Buildings and Facilities - Coron LGU
1 message

OD Records Unit <records@fmb.denr.gov.ph> Sat, Jul 2, 2022 at 12:20 PM
To: planningofficecoron@gmail.com
Cc: Office of the Secretary <osec@denr.gov.ph>, Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment
<officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph>, OUEIEA Secretariat <oueiea.denr@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Sir
Good day
Please find attached Letter dated June 30, 2022 RE: Response to your Letter dated MAy 18, 2022 RE: Request
consideration and allowed application for GSLUP of the proposed Government Buildings and Facilities
Thank you

Records Unit
Forest Management Bureau
Phone : (63-2) 8925-9796
Email Address : fmb@denr.gov.ph
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contains information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received
this message in error, please notify the sender of the error and delete the message. Furthermore, views and opinions expressed
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